
 

Hi Kalaharians!  

My name is Miss. Banks and I am very much looking forward to teaching 
you all next year. We are going to have lots of fun learning together; we 
have some exciting topics planned. When I am not at work, I enjoy spending 
time with my family, growing delicious vegetables in the garden, baking 
scrummy cakes and bread, and walking my gorgeous dog called Scout.  

You all know me already; I am Miss. Salamanca!! I am super excited to get 
to know you a bit better and continue to have loads of fun learning together. 
In my free time, I enjoy doing creative crafts, pottery, painting and reading. 
I also love learning new things, at the moment I am learning British Sign 
Language, we can practice it together next year. Maybe you can teach me 
some of your hobbies in September? 

My name is Mrs. Barton 

getting to know you all and working with 

walking my dog called Poppy, growing 
vegetables on my allotment and sewing.  
 

After the summer holidays you will be in Year 4 and we 
can´t wait to see you all. We will have loads of fun learning prepared for you 
on really exciting topics. We want to give you a sneak peak in our topics for 
next year. Can you guess by looking at the pictures?  

Year 4 Kalahari

 
 



 

 

We hope you are looking forward to joining our class. Have a wonderful 
summer holiday and we will see you ready to learn in September.  

Miss. Banks, Miss. Salamanca & Mrs. Barton 


